
Water Filtration and Chlorination Project 

Construction of upgrades and improvements to the Olympic Water and Sewer Inc. (OWSI) 

water system are being financed by the Drinking Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF). The 

DWSRF program is administered by the Washington State Department of Health (DOH) with 

joint funding from the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency and Washington State. The project 

will construct a water filtration plant located at 1306 Teal Lake Rd. in Port Ludlow and add 

chlorination to the water system. The benefits of the project will be a reduction of manganese 

and arsenic levels from two wells that provide water to 67% of the water system. Chlorination 

of the entire water system will disinfect the water to maintain water quality and protect public 

health for community members residing within the Port Ludlow Master planned resort 

boundaries. DWSRF programs operate around the country to provide states and communities 

the resources necessary to maintain and improve the infrastructure that protects valuable 

water resources nationwide. 

If you have questions or comments about this project please call and leave a message at the 

OWSI message line at 360-437-8247 or email at OWSI@portludlowassociates.com . The 

messages and emails are checked every weekday except holidays.   

        

          2019 Water Quality and Water Use Efficiency Reports 

The 2019 Consumer Confidence Report and Water Use Efficiency Report are available on line 

this year. If you wish to review the report you can find it on the Port Ludlow Resort website at 

portludlowresort.com/owsi. If you would rather receive a hard copy of either report as in the 

past please call our message line at 360-437-8247 and make that request. We will send them to 

you upon request. 

                            

                  2020 Sewer Rate Increase Notification   

OWSI will increase the sewer rates to our sewer customers starting on the July/August 2020 

billing. The increase will be 3%. That will be $3.14 on each bimonthly bill. You can view the 

complete notification on line on the Port Ludlow Resort website.   

 

mailto:OWSI@portludlowassociates.com

